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You will remain completely anonymous!!
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On Sunday, March 7, 2010, between the hours of 
12:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m., there were three reported 
vehicle burglaries.  Each of these incidents occurred 
along Santa Cruz Island Drive, between Channel  
Islands Dr. and Platt’s Harbor.  Two of the vehicles 
had their windows smashed, while the other vehicle 
was entered through an unlocked passenger door.  
Items taken were those left in plain view of the 
suspects, from the exterior of the vehicle.  This incident 
is believed to have occurred around  3:00 a.m.  These events are a reminder of the 
importance of always remaining vigilant in securing our vehicles and residence.

If you believe you have been a victim of these thefts, or have any information relating 
to the suspect(s) involved, please contact the CSU Channel Islands Police Department 
immediately at 805-437-8444. Or if you wish to remain completely anonymous 
call WeTip immediately at 1-800-782-7463. You may be eligible for a reward if your 
information leads to an arrest and conviction. 

No one will ever know who made the call!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!


